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From: Pat Malcolm
To: All Alders
Subject: New beer license for Nerdhaven Arcade, 302 Cottage Grove Rd
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 1:14:52 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from pmalcpoet@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Sincerely,
A. Pat Malcolm (she/her)
206 Davidson St Apt 2
Madison, WI 53716

PS I missed the opportunity to communicate with the Alcohol License Review Committee last
night because the notice of public hearing mailing was not delivered here until yesterday,
Wednesday, April 17, 2024.
Sent from my iPad
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